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Streetscene and Transportation 
 

• Proposal to Construct a Zebra Pedestrian Crossing on Chambers Lane in 
Mynydd Isa 
To note that a formal objection has been received as part of the statutory consultation 
procedure, which has been reviewed and considered impartially.  This delegated 
report confirms the progression of the proposal to construct a zebra pedestrian 
crossing on Chambers Lane in Mynydd Isa. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Copies of the Delegated Powers reports are retained by the Team Leader – 
Committee Services and available to view on request by Members. 


